
From: Read, David
To: "Osbourn, Scott"
Cc: Cooey, Sally; Linero, Alvaro
Subject: FW: Biomass application anticipated/NWFREC
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Scott, Sally Cooey from the NWD branch office in Panama City asked me to inquire if a new or
revised stormwater construction permit (see below) will be required for the new NWFREC project. 
 
 

David Lyle Read

Engineering Specialist III
Special Projects Section
Bureau of Air Regulation
850-717-9075
David.Read@dep.mail.state.fl.us 
 
 
 

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary
Herschel T. Vinyard, Jr. is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of
services provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received.
Simply click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.
From: Cooey, Sally 
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2011 11:03 AM
To: Hamilton, Shawn; Bradburn, Rick; Boudreau, Darryl; Shea, Karen; Joslyn, Andrew; Ferris, Julie
Cc: Morres, David
Subject: RE: Biomass application anticipated/NWFREC
 
NWFREC withdrew their Air permit application, but they were issued a stormwater
permit on 1/27/10 for construction proposed at that time.
Depending on proposed construction, this ERP permit could need modification or a
new application.
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